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Jim- Caregiver Support Group updates for 2023 (this will be in the TVC newsletter on Dec 1). Would you like me to
resubmit a form? Basically, it will always be at the same date/time but you’ll see the differences in facilitators. Same

zoom link too as it was in 2022. Also, the facilitators wish it to continue that if someone signed up for one session, that

they will always receive the link!! Thank you so much.

Are you a caregiver? Many people are and don’t ever realize it. Caregiver support groups provide opportunities to

share experiences with other caregivers and to receive information about resources that can help. We provide

Caregiver Support Group sessions online, led by retired volunteer professionals.

Starting in January, the groups will meet at 10 AM on the first four Mondays of each month.  Facilitators for the first

and third Mondays are Corinne Russo and Kim Rickler, and for the second and fourth Mondays are Pat Gifford and

Judith Newburn Slane. Caregivers are welcome to attend any or all of the meetings. You need only register once on

our calendar!

We are also soliciting caregiver-related educational topics for the coming year. Please submit suggestions by emailing

office@villagecommonri.org with your suggestions.

Caroline Gangji

Executive Director

The Village Common of Rhode Island

www.villagecommonri.org

(401) 214-1923

caroline.gangji@villagecommonri.org

Gmail - Caregiver Support Group update https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=61a7c34b96&view=pt&search=a...

1 of 1 12/6/2022, 5:51 AM


